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From: Susan Johns <rdjswj@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 12:06 AM
To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: South Side Library
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To all who are making the decision about the Southside Library: 
 
It was bad enough that this historic building was closed as a library, eliminaƟng easy access to the neighborhood children to 
library resources. 
 
It will be even worse if, in addiƟon, you revoke the historical building designaƟon. 
I’m completely in support of designaƟng the Southside Library as an historical building and completely against turning it over to a 
private enterprise or demoliƟon. 
 
The more you demolish or turn over historic buildings to private enterprise, the more you will devalue the charm of La Crosse 
(the reason visitors want to come here) and the more common it will become. 
 
Susan Johns 
La Crosse 


